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» Upcoming School Events:
o Valentine’s Day Classroom Parties: PTSG is coordinating with classroom parents for classroom
treats and activities.
o Scholastic Book Fair will be held February 29-March 4™. Mindi and our new librarian, Wren
Scott, will co-coordinate and get all info out to students and families.
o Family Literacy Night: This Title One schoolwide event will coincide with our Book Fair on
Thursday evening March 3. Families are invited to an evening of fun literacy activities.
o Strings Benefit Concert: Vince Herman parent and local renowned musician from the band
“Leftover Salmon” will hold a benefit concert on Sunday, February 14™ at the Williams Grange
to help raise money for the Williams Elementary School Strings Program. This concert will be a
fun family event!
o Kindergarten Launch is being prepared for March.
> SMARTER BALANCE/Statewide Assessments:
0 Teachers are beginning to prepare students for upcoming State testing. Staff has attended
training for test coordination and security.
0 Mindiin the office has had the DO computer tech’s update and insure that all student
computers are running smoothly.
» Peer-to-Peer Observations in March:
0 A roving sub will help to cover classrooms while teachers will take the opportunity to do some
Peer to Peer Classroom Observations. This will give teachers the opportunity to spend time in
each other’s classrooms to gain insight on different teaching strategies.
» Professional Development Plans and Discussion:
O During February and March Mr. Erb will give a series of Power Points discussions regarding
100% Implementation and Lesson Structures.




